€LCOTELne/ \
Product Notification

September 11, 1992
Dear Valued Customer,

Since January of 1987, Elcotel has experienced great success
with the Series 3 and 4 A/C powered payphones. Then in April of
1989. we introduced our Line Powered Series 5 payphone which
incorporates technological advancements, such as expanded
memory, improved answer detection, and access capabilities. In
reality, smart payphones are computers...and we're all aware of
how PCs have changed over the years!

In order to give our customers the best possible features and
functions in a private pay telephone, we too must change with the
times. Therefore, Elcotel has decided to discontinue the production
of the Series 3 and 4 A/C powered payhones. All efforts will now be
focused on the Series 5 Line Powered Payphone and future
products.

All support mechanisms currently in place for the Series 3
and 4 products will continue as before. The last "new” production
quantities of the Series 3 and 4 have an estimated completion date
of October 1, 1992...with all supplies being exhausted by
mid-November.

The purpose of this notification is to give our Series 3 and 4
users time to make any necessary adjustmenis during this
transition period, and to prepare them for the advantages of the
Series 5.
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